THE MCKINNEY FAMILY MISSIONARIES TO BOLIVIA SOUTH AMERICA

September / October 2019

The king's heart is in the hand of the Lord, as the rivers of water: he turneth it withersoever he will.

-Proverbs 21:1

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,



These past two months have been filled with many wonderful opportunities to serve the Lord and to share our ministry. This fall we were able to speak in several different Christian schools, and we also participated in assembling Bibles to send to the Samoan Islands. We are excited to share with you, that we are now at 95% committed support! There are only 9 meetings left on our calendar, and then we will close this deputation chapter of our ministry.

We are happy to report that our little Hudson has become quite the traveler and has already been in 15 different states! He is a healthy, happy boy and has adjusted well to our life on the road. He has been the perfect addition to our family, and we are so thankful for this precious little gift.

We have asked many of you to pray regarding the presidential elections taking place in Bolivia at the end of October. Unfortunately, things did not go as smoothly as we had hoped and there has been a lot of unrest as a result. While our hearts ache for the many difficulties Bolivia is facing, we know that God is still in control. Our plan is still to leave in February, but we have decided to postpone buying our tickets until things settle down. Please continue to pray that God's will be done in Bolivia and that this situation will ultimately open more hearts to the gospel.

Your servants for Christ's sake, The McKinney Family Missionaries to Bolivia

Prayer requests:

- To Reach 100% support
- To Reach our Startup Fund Goal
- -Bolivia's political situation

Praises:

- New Support
- -Safety and health during travels

